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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/233 
 
Subject: Web Filtering/Proxy Contract 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the 
Freedom of Information Act, details in respect to your 
current web filtering / proxy contract. 
 
The details we require are:  

a. Who is your current provider for this contract? 
b. When is the contract renewal date? 
c. Actual spend on this contract/framework (and any sub 

lots), from the start of the contract to the current date  
d. Start date & duration of framework/contract? 
e. Is there an extension clause in the 

framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the 
extension? 

f. Has a decision been made yet on whether the 
framework(s)/contract(s) are being either extended or 
renewed? 

g. Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) 
responsible for this contract? 

a. Microsoft via the NHS agreement. 
b. Oct 2025 
c. Centrally funded part of the Microsoft via the NHS agreement 
d. Oct 2023 3+1+1 
e. Yes 
f. No decision has been made 
g. Director of Transformation and Chief Digital Information 

Officer (CDIO) 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 12 October 2023 and has been approved for release by Deborah El-
Sayed, Director of Transformation and CDIO for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


